
Use E-ZPass 
to pay the 
Congestion 
Relief Zone 
toll
Starting January 5, 
2025, vehicles will 
be tolled to enter the 
Congestion Relief 
Zone—local streets 
and avenues in 
Manhattan south of 
and including 
60 Street. 

Getting an E-ZPass tag is easy
For New York residents, visit 
e-zpassny.com to sign up for an 
E-ZPass account and tag. The MTA no 
longer requires a $10 deposit if you do 
not have a credit card linked to your 
E-ZPass account.

If you live outside New York, check 
your state’s E-ZPass website for more 
information about signing up for an 
account and tag. 
 
Learn more 
Questions about E-ZPass? Call the 
E-ZPass NY Customer Service 
Center: 800-333-8655.

Visit mta.info/discounts for more 
information about who qualifies for 
a discount or exemption from the 
Congestion Relief Zone toll.

congestionreliefzone.mta.info

Less congestion,
better future.



Have an E-ZPass?

E-ZPass is the easiest and most 
affordable way to pay the Congestion 
Relief Zone toll. Make sure your 
E-ZPass account includes your current 
license plate information to ensure you 
receive the lower E-ZPass rate and any 
applicable crossing credits, discounts, 
or exemptions. If your current license 
plate does not match what’s on your 
E-ZPass account, you’ll receive a Tolls 
by Mail bill, which is both less convenient 
and more expensive.  

Visit e-zpassny.com to check the 
status of your E-ZPass NY account. 
If your E-ZPass was issued in another 
state, check the appropriate state’s 
E-ZPass website.

Other ways to pay with E-ZPass  
Pay Per Trip: Pay Per Trip lets 
you pay only for the tolls you use by 
linking your E-ZPass directly to your 
checking account.
 
Pay with cash: E-ZPass uses 
Vanilla Direct to process cash 
payments. Visit map.payithere.com 
to find a retailer near you. Make sure 
you have the barcode found on your 
E-ZPass statement. 

Visit mta.info/ezpass for more 
information about how to save on tolls.

Don’t have an E-ZPass?
Tolling equipment will take a picture 
of your vehicle’s license plate and a 
Tolls by Mail bill will be sent to the 
registered owner of the vehicle. Tolls 
by Mail bills are up to 50% higher 
than E-ZPass rates, and you will 
not receive any applicable crossing 
credits, discounts, or exemptions.

Get your E-ZPass account in order before January 5


